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CITY OF PORTAGE, MICHIGAN
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

ON PROPOSED CITY BUDGET AND
PROPOSED PROPERTY TAXES

The City Council of the City of Portage will hold a public
hearing at 7:30 p.m., or as soon thereafter as may be heard,
on May 9, 2017 in the Council Chambers at 7900 South
Westnedge Avenue on the proposed 2017-2018 City budget
and on the proposed 2017 City tax levy. Copies of the
proposed budget are available for public inspection during
regular business hours in the offices of the City Clerk and the
Director of Finance and Purchasing.
The hearing is being held for the purpose of receiving

testimony and discussing the proposed levy of the millage
needed to support the proposed budget.
Public comments, oral or written, are welcome at the hearing

on the proposed City budget and the proposed millage rate.

This notice published by:
CITY OF PORTAGE

7900 SOUTH WESTNEDGE AVENUE
PORTAGE, MICHIGAN 49002

(269) 329-4412

Dated: April 27, 2017 James Hudson, City Clerk


